
 

 

 
 
15 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I am writing to you as a parent/carer of someone who is accessing their learning with us at school for some 
or all of the week.  
 
From next week we will be in a position to provide vouchers to families for FSM using the national scheme 
which is being rolled out again by the government. We will have so few children on site (2 maximum on any 
one day) who we therefore need to provide food for (families cannot have a voucher and a meal at school) 
that we have decided that we will need to close the kitchen as it is no longer financially viable to remain 
open.  All children who attend school will therefore need to bring a packed lunch from Wednesday 20th 
January 2021.  
 
If you have any queries about this please direct to Mrs Jacs Vigne (jvigne@wykhampark-aspirations.org) 
 
Regards 

 
Sylvia Thomas 
Executive Principal  
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